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Chief Parma is hosting a town hall meeting at
the village hall on Wednesday, April 10th
at 6 PM to present information and answer
questions regarding the new Administrative
Adjudication process. The process is the
result of a change in state law affecting non-
home rule communities like Sleepy Hollow. A
pamphlet is under development and will be
available as a handout at the meeting. Please
join Chief Parma to get the facts about

administrative adjudication.


https://www.sleepyhollowil.org/community/page/town-hall-meeting

